
 

Sponsor: Mrs. Patrice Thigpen 

Meetings for FBLA are held every other Thursday at 1:45 p.m. in the Chill Room at Lakeland 

Collegiate High School.  If you are not sure about a meeting date, please contact Mrs. Thigpen at 

863-669-2322 or by email at pthigpen@polk.edu.  

  

  

 
 

mailto:pthigpen@polk.edu
https://sites.google.com/site/virginiapsc2/student-resources/fbla/FBLA20Logo.gif?attredirects=0
https://sites.google.com/site/virginiapsc2/student-resources/fbla/FBLA20Logo.gif?attredirects=0
https://sites.google.com/site/virginiapsc2/student-resources/fbla/FBLA20Logo.gif?attredirects=0
https://sites.google.com/site/virginiapsc2/student-resources/fbla/FBLA20Logo.gif?attredirects=0

